
 
 

The district will allow an individual with a disability to use a service animal in district 
facilities and on district campuses in compliance with state and federal law. 

 
The district will allow an individual with a disability to use a miniature horse as a service 
animal in district facilities and on district campuses, if the miniature horse has been 



 
Procedures for requesting permission for a support animal include the following: students 
contact the Student Accessibility Services office, and staff, faculty, and regular visitors 



The district will not make either of these inquiries when it is readily apparent that an 
animal is trained to do work or perform tasks for an individual with a disability (e.g., the 
dog is observed guiding an individual who is blind or has low vision, pulling a person's 
wheelchair, or providing assistance with stability or balance to an individual with an 
observable mobility disability). 

 
An individual may choose to produce a county service dog license or identification tag 
as proof that the animal is a service animal. Licensure or certification is not required in 
order to meet the definition of service animal under this procedure. There are no 
licensing or certification requirements for miniature horses. 

 
No Surcharge 
 
The district will not ask or require an individual with a disability to pay a surcharge, even 
if people accompanied by pets are required to pay fees, or to comply with other 
requirements generally not applicable to people without pets. If the district normally 
charges individuals for damage caused by pets, an individual with a disability may be 
charged for damage caused by their service animal. 
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